
Dear Madam or Sir 
  

ALERT –  IroneFX 

The Financial Conduct Authority (“FCA”) would like to alert ESMA that: 
  
IroneFX  
Address: 22 Jermyn Street, St. James's, London SW1Y 8HX 
Telephone: +442080595262;+41275087844;+442078801742 
Email: support@ironefx.com 
Website: https://www.ironefx.com/ 

  

A link to the alert can be found here:  

https://www.fca.org.uk/news/warnings/ironefx 

is NOT authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (“FSMA”) to carry 

on a regulated activity in the United Kingdom. Regulated activities include, amongst 

other things, advising on investments and dealing and arranging deals in investments 

("investments" include stocks and shares). 

The FCA believes that this organisation may be targeting UK customers.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fca.org.uk%2Fnews%2Fwarnings%2Fironefx&data=04%7C01%7Cwarnings%40finanstilsynet.no%7C31b74aa8151f43c69ae008d8d3fbdf2b%7Cd87c80fa0b2e408bbd54870a4e134ba0%7C0%7C1%7C637492426155354556%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=7yA59e%2BjQ2G2cNDGmVbFTOhA3LXNZ6rpYiNVvis%2BrX4%3D&reserved=0

